Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to state my objection to the proposal for parallel importation of books to Australia. The system as it stands works perfectly well. Why seek to change it? The proposed changes would wreak havoc to the Australian book industry, and damage Australian authors immeasurably. I am just one author. Please listen to the detailed objections of the Australian Society of Authors. It is much better to listen to everyone, rather than push through changes and try to fix the resulting problems later. History has shown this.

Please listen to everyone.

Thank you for giving this matter your serious consideration.

Sincerely,

Julie Murphy Children's writer